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I am a retired law enforcement officer and HB 3057 will require a class you cannot 

get, to ask for a permit that will cost a lot of money and take months to receive, even 

if you could get the class.  We can't even enforce all the laws that are already on the 

books and now you want to add more!  If you increased funding for police to enforce 

current laws and provided mental health programs to work with those Oregonian's at 

risk of violent behavior, we just might see some change. 

 

HB 3075 is a waste of taxpayers and law enforcement time and money.  I oppose it! 


